
South Kesteven District Council is doing all it can to help residents deal with the rising cost 

of living. 

  

We have created an online hub, packed with information and pointers towards partners and 

experts that can provide targeted help: http://www.southkesteven.gov.uk/costofliving 

  

This includes advice on benefits, food and housing costs, mental wellbeing and energy 

saving. 

  

In addition, SKDC is leading a county-wide ‘Warm Spaces’ working group. The group will 

be focusing on warm space provision within the county and ensuring actions are undertaken 

to publicise the warm space. 

  

SKDC and the working group are currently looking at the best way a venue can register 

as a warm space and receive the support they need to set up the warm space safely. 

More information will be sent to you very soon. In the meantime, we would ask that you 

start to consider what warm and welcoming venues operate in your parish – either by 

the parish council or by private organisations in your parish. 

  
We realise that room sizes and facilities will vary but hope you will be able to give this 

appeal for support your full consideration and keep in close contact with us on this and any 

other related community initiatives. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Cost of Living - Strategic Working Group 
http://www.southkesteven.gov.uk/costofliving 

  

Address: South Kesteven District Council 

Council Offices, St. Peter’s Hill 

Grantham, Lincolnshire, NG31 6PZ 
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